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Media Statement – 28 May 2023 
 
To All Media  
 
LIMPOPO PREMIER TO PROVIDE POLITICAL OVERSIGHT DURING THE 
OFFICIAL HANDOVER OF SITE FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF LIMPOPO 
CENTRAL ACADEMIC HOSPITAL TO THE CONTRACTOR 
 
Limpopo Premier Mr. Chupu Stanley Mathabatha will on Monday 29 May 2023, provide 
political oversight during the technical handover of site for the construction of the 
Limpopo Central Academic Hospital to the contractor. 
 
The construction of the Limpopo Central Academic Hospital is currently undertaken and 
funded by the National Department of Health on behalf of the Limpopo Department of 
Health. The social facilitation of the project has been underway since 2022, and the pre-
implementation process was completed on 29 May 2023. This was done to enable the 
contractor to commence with the process leading to site establishment by June 2023.  
 
"Our dreams as people of Limpopo are coming close to reality. The commitment we 
made over the years is finally coming to fruition. We are glad that upon completion our 
province will have a purely tertiary healthcare institution, rendering specialised and 
highly specialised services to medically referred patients," said Premier Mathabatha. 
 
The MEC for Limpopo Department of Health, Dr Phophi Ramathuba will join the Premier 
at the handover. The technical site handover is scheduled as follows: 
 
Date :  Monday, 29 May 2023 
Venue :  Remainder of Erf 6861 bordering Edu Park and opposite New Peter 
Mokaba stadium 
Time :  10h00 
 
End/ 
 
Issued by the Limpopo Provincial Government 
  
Enquiries - Willy Mosoma (Spokesperson for the Premier) 
072 102 4920 or 082 416 1347 
MosomaW@premier.limpopo.gov.za 
 
OR 
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Ndavhe Ramakuela (Provincial Government Spokesperson) 
082 200 5357 
RamakuelaN@premier.limpopo.gov.za 
 
 
#AfricaMonth2023 
#LetsGrowLimpopoTogether 
#Leavenoonebehind 


